
  

  

Hertsmere Borough Council 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2020 

Accounts and Audit Regulations (England) 2015  

Regulation 16 
 

The Council hereby gives notice that the audit of the accounts for 
the year ended 31 March 2020 is complete.  Members of the public 
and local government electors may inspect and make copies of the 
statement of accounts and of the report made to the Council by the 
auditors, Ernst & Young LLP, as follows: 

 Send a request to statementofaccounts@hertsmere.gov.uk 
to arrange the time and date of the inspection. 

 By written request to the Head of Finance and Business 
Services at the address given below. 

 On the Council’s website, under the following website 
address: 
https://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/Documents/11-Your-
Council/How-the-council-works/Finance/Statement-of-
Accounts/Statement-of-Accounts-2019-20.pdf  

 

 

 

Matthew Bunyon 
Head of Finance and Business Services 
 
7 December 2020 

Hertsmere Borough Council 
Civic Offices 
Elstree Way 
Borehamwood 
Hertfordshire 
WD6 1WA 
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